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Dear Chair Golden, Vice Chair Nash, and Members of the Committee, 

 

I strongly support closing the loopholes of SB1153 that currently allow concerns of 

the natural environment  to be disregarded, and the welfare of wild creatures--fish 

and many others--to be compromised. Rivers are our lifeblood and legacy. The earth 

is a great healer, but needs our caring and vigilant  support. 

 

Thank you, 

Augusta Vesecky 

  


